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September 5,1980

Mr. J. M. Johnson, Manager
Operations Quality Assurance
Carolina Power & Light Company
Post Office Box 1551 IN RESPONSE REFER
Raleigh, NC 27602 TO F01A-80-453

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This is in response to your letter of August 27, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of the
released portions of the I&E Manual Change Notices, beginning with
Change Notice 80-03. -

Please find enclosed the documents you requested. The charge for reproducing
the enclosed 511 pages is $51.10. Please send a check made payable to
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission in the amount of $51.10, along
with a copy of this letter, to the Director, Division of Rules and
Records, Room MNBB-4210, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington,
DC 20555. '

Sincerely,
/
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J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records

' Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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